
Subject: Sharing  Racial Equity Task Force Interim Report with Community Stakeholders 

 

Dear XXXXXXX 

I hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to share with you the Interim Report from 
Broward County Racial Equity Task Force (RETF), an advisory board established by the Board of 
County Commission. Our mission is to identify and address systemic and institutional racial 
inequities in Broward County, educate the public, and promote greater racial equity through 
actionable plans and accountability measures.  

In our efforts to create a more equitable community, the RETF created several subcommittees, 
including the Education Committee, the Employment and the Economy Committee, the  
Healthcare Committee,  the Housing Committee, and the Law and the Legal System Committee. 
These subcommittees have worked diligently to gather data, engage with the community, and 
propose recommendations that will assist with developing targeted strategies.  

The Interim Report outlines our findings to date and provides an overview of the research gathered 
and proposed recommendations for future initiatives. We believe that sharing this information with 
key stakeholders like yourself is crucial to fostering collaboration and ensuring the successful 
implementation of our recommendations across Broward County.  

Please find the attached Interim Report for your review. We welcome any feedback, insights, or 
collaborative ideas that you may have. Your expertise and support are invaluable to our mission of 
achieving racial equity in our community.  

If you have any question or would like to discuss the report further, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at racialequtytaskforce@broward.org  

We look forward to working together towards a more inclusive and equitable Broward County.  

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Best regards,  

XXXXXXXXX 

Attachment: 

RETF Interim Report  
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